
Southwest Research Institute (SwRI) is seeking highly motivated individuals who desire to work outside 
of the continental United States (OCONUS) in Science and Technology projects that provide training and 
research support in a program sponsored by the Defense Threat Reduction Agency of the U.S. 
Department of Defense.  SwRI will be working as a subcontractor to URSFSI.   

These positions require an advanced degree (MS or above including DVM, MD, Ph.D) with experience in 
training scientists or in developing research related to pathogens of human and veterinary health 
concerns.  The positions will be in the Pacific Area of Responsibility (i.e., PACOM).  Selected individuals 
will be expected to work in-country for extended periods.  The compensation will include a base salary 
and uplifts approved by the US Department of State.  Funding of this program is expected during the fall 
of 2016.  If you are interested, please submit your resume and a consent letter to: 

 

Kennedy Gauger, Ph.D. 
Principal Scientist, Biochemistry Section 
Pharmaceuticals and Bioengineering Department 
Chemistry and Chemical Engineering Division (Div 01) 
Southwest Research Institute 
6220 Culebra Road 
San Antonio, Texas 78238-5166 
(210) 522-6755 (O); (210) 573-1294 (M) 
kennedy.gauger@swri.org 
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